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*IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION and 
PATHWAYS NIGHT– FOR ALL CURRENT 7th and 8th GRADE STUDENTS* 

 
October 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
In September 2016, your son or daughter will be entering Kenmore East High 
School.  In an effort to facilitate a smooth transition next fall, we would like to 
provide you with important information regarding program planning and showcase 
the multiple learning opportunities and programs at Kenmore East.   
 
The Kenmore East Administrators and Counselors cordially invite you and your 
child to an evening orientation program on Monday November 9, 2015 from  
6:30-9:00p.m., beginning in the Kenmore East Auditorium.   
 

Please note that this event has been moved from January 6, 2016 to 
November 9th, 2015. 

 
Our program will include an overview of the high school curriculum including 
elective areas as well as graduation requirements and multiple pathways to success.  
There will be time in the evening to meet in small groups with teachers from each 
curricular area and the counselors who will be working with your son or daughter 
for the next five years.   
 
Please reserve Monday November 9, 2015.  We look forward to meeting you!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Heyden        
Principal      
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